
                                                                         The VOICE Speaks Volume! 
                                                        My Brother’s Keeper Man-Up, YOU MATTER! 
                                                                        720 Johnson Street, Ste. B 
                                                                              Tallulah, LA 71282 
 
 
 
November 26, 2018 
 
 
 
Attn: Mayor George Flaggs, Jr. 
 
Greetings Mayor Flaggs! I am writing you this letter to invite you and the great City of Vicksburg to be 
one of our great supporters for our fundraiser event. This basketball tournament will be hosted by My 
Brother’s Keeper and held January 19, 2019 in Tallulah, LA. Your $500 sponsorship donation will assist us 
in purchasing trophies and refreshments for our youth. 
 
We are planning a day of empowerment as we “encourage, enlighten and empower” them to strive for 
higher goals. The City of Vicksburg’s seal will be placed on the trophies to give recognition for your 
support. I thank you in advance and if any further information is needed, you may contact me at 
850.496.6543. And for your records my business Tax ID number is 81-3946295. You may make the check 
payable to: My Brother’s Keeper Man-Up, YOU MATTER. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
 
 
Lynette Ewell-Patterson 
Founder & Organizer 
 
 

 
 


